
 

 

 

 

 

 

Design & Access Statement 

for 

proposed works to: 

 

 

KFC Restaurant 

Comet Way 

Hatfield 

Herts 

AX10 0XR 

 

 

 

Overview: 

 

The proposal is to refurbish this trading restaurant internally and externally. 

 

Design Statement: 

 

The design is prompted by the refurbishment proposals for this existing trading 

restaurant. 

 

Access: 

 

The entrance door will be finished in contrasting grey and new entrance 

matting will allow for the free movement of wheelchairs. 

Disabled toilet facilities exist but new fittings throughout are proposed. 

A new counter is proposed with a uniform height, this approach is clarified in 

the KFC DDA policy statement. 

 

Externally dedicated and signed parking bays are available, with drop kerbs, 

adjacent to the main entrance. 

 

KFC are fully aware of their duties under the DDA and have arrangements in 

place, detailed in their DDA policy statement, to attend to the requirements of 

their employees.   


